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Technical Assistance for the Preparation of the National Plan for the Comprehensive Protection of the

Rights of the Elderly in Ecuador

SOPROEN, in consortium with APCA NEOPLAN from Ecuador, has been notified as the winners of the

contract award titled: Technical Assistance for the Preparation of the National Plan for the

Comprehensive Protection of the Rights of the Elderly, with funding from the World Bank.

The consultancy involves providing specialized technical assistance to develop a diagnostic assessment of

the current state of compliance with the general and specific rights of the elderly population.

Additionally, the consultancy will support the Ministry of Economic and Social Inclusion in setting

national targets and identifying indicators to address the issues identified in the diagnostic phase. The

technical assistance is geared towards creating comprehensive sectoral and territorial planning

guidelines, along with a management model that encompasses both central and territorial coordination

strategies to ensure the effective implementation of the National Plan. Moreover, the consultancy will

recommend mechanisms for monitoring, follow-up, and evaluation, allowing the overseeing entity to

track and assess the implementation of policies ensuring the rights of the elderly. This comprehensive

approach aims to ensure robust compliance and continuous improvement in the protection of the

elderly population's rights.


